
From: Leo Blais [mailto:lpblais@comcast.net]  
Sent: Saturday, March 05, 2016 4:05 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: RE: Northern Pass 
 
As a New Hampshire resident, in Rockingham County, I would like to put my '2 cents in' 
in favor of this project.  I am writing this email due to the fact that I will not be able to 
attend the March 16 Hearing in Deerfield, NH.   
 
I feel this project will provide much needed energy to the state.  This is a clean source 
of inexpensive, and renewable hydro power.  I am sure the contractors will consider the 
environment during the power line construction.   
 
As I see it, the benefits far outweigh the 'side-effects'. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Leo P Blais, Sr 
Auburn, NH  
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